
 

 

  

1 

ASX Announcement                                                                                                  17 July 2023 

 
 

Retraction of Production Targets and Forecast 
Information 

 
 
Triton Minerals Limited (ASX: TON or the Company) released an announcement titled “Definitive 
Feasibility Study Update Completed” announcement on 11 July 2023.  Following discussions with ASX, 
the Company retracts the information contained in that release with regard to capital cost savings and 
an increased graphite production rate These statements are not consistent with ASX Listing Rules 5.16 
and 5.17 as the Company does not have a reasonable basis for giving revised production targets at 
this time. 
 
As a consequence of the retraction of these production targets and cost savings information, the 
Company advises that investors should not rely on the retracted cost savings and production targets 
for their investment decisions. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This announcement was authorised for release by the Board of Directors.  
 
 

Enquiries  

info@tritonminerals.com 
+61 8 6381 9050 

 

Contact Details (Australian Office)  

Suite 3, 154 Hampden Road, 
Nedlands WA 6009. 

 

 

mailto:info@tritonminerals.com

